
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             21st May 2017  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone:  (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
 

 

 

 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 

This Sunday Evening 21st May: 

           The Melbourne Women’s 

Choir under the direction of 

Faye Dumont, will sing at the  

5pm Student Mass. 

 

Next Saturday Evening 27th May: 

            Patrick Lawrence will play our 

heritage pipe organ at the  

6pm Vigil Mass. 

 

Next Sunday Evening 28th May: 
The Geminiani String Quartet 

will play at the  

5pm Student Mass. 

 

 



The Appeal is to Support the work of 

Chaplains in Prisons, Youth Justice, Public 

Hospitals, Seafarers and HIV/Aids Support. 

 Our dedicated chaplains in the Youth Justice Centre 

at Parkville can work under extremely sad 

circumstances; conducting funerals, memorial services, 

hospital visits and offering support at court 

appearances. 

 

 The role of the Catholic Chaplain is to walk with 

people as they seek out new possibilities in their lives 

and support them as they invite God and others to 

join them in this journey. They spend much of their 

time listening to the anxieties, fears, hopes and joys 

of those they meet. As one Chaplain describes It 

“What a privilege is the role of the Catholic Chaplain.” 

 

 Contributions placed in envelopes and offered at the 

Parish collection time, will be sent to the Archdiocese 

for these important ministries.  



 



Recently we invited parishioners and friends to 
celebrate life at St Carthage’s at our annual dinner. 

The response was most impressive with a sellout 
crowd. 

Photos of the evening were published in a recent 
newsletter. 

The profit from the evening was $3,738.58. 

Renewed thanks to Madeleine at Tracey House and 
members of our Parish Steering Committee. 

 

The Parishioners and friends contributed 

$1,536.10 to our Lenten Project. 

Those contributors who supplied a name and 

address will receive a receipt for taxation 

purposes. 
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